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NOTICE 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING  

  

Dolton Park District Board of Commissioners 

June 21, 2022 

  

The Dolton Park District Board of Commissioners hereby cancels its 

regularly scheduled meeting on June 21, 2022, due to lack of 

attendance.  

  

The next regular meeting of the Dolton Park District Board of 

Commissioners will take place on July 5, 2022 at 7:00pm.  

  

The meeting will be held at the  

Dolton Park District  

Allen T. Sheard Administration Building 

721 Engle Street  

Dolton, Illinois 60419  

  

This meeting is open to all members of the public under Illinois’s 

Open Meetings Act. Persons with disabilities who require assistance 

or language assistance to participate or attend the public meeting are 

requested to contact Katrina Cotton at (708) 841-2111 or 

kdcotton@doltonparkdistrict.org at least 72 hours prior to the start of 

the meeting.  

  

Posted by Mark H. Kiel, Dolton Park District Secretary/Treasurer.  

  

mailto:kdcotton@doltonparkdistrict.org

